Jan. 18th, 2012

Dear Ken,

Do you remember that you borrowed the latest video games from me last weekend? Well, I want it back now! The truth is that your self-indulgence into playing games recently is driving me crazy. As one of your best friends, I want you to stop playing games immediately for fear that you will be flunked in this semester. It is obvious that playing games not only lowers your study efficiency, but also makes you stay up all night, leading to various health problems. Moreover, your parents worry a lot about you. Being an independent high school student as well as an obedient son, you should concentrate more on studying than on playing meaningless games, idling your precious time away.

Besides, it is you who told me that I should learn to strike a

背面可繼續作答

balance between schoolwork and play. However, your absurd conducts in these days completely contradict to what you have told me. No sooner had the class ended then you ran to the nearest cybercafe every day. Were I you, I would apologize to my parenes and then get rid of the habit of playing games continuously. I really worry about you. Seeing that the college entrance exam is coming, we should both focus on preparing the test with an eye to entering a better university. I hope you can understand and quit playing games as soon as possible. After all, playing games does not benefit you at all but does harm to your study, family and above all, yourself!

Love, Jack

P.S. Stop using Facebook as well!